
P&N Update 12/06/2023 

Independence Airport 

FBO Manager 

 

Airport Board, 

Traffic: 

 Priester Aviation has been chartering customers to Independence twice a week for the last two 

weeks.  

Events: 

 Finally had beautiful weather for our November Fly-In! Had a steady turnout, about 25 people 

paid and received helicopter and plane rides.  

 Excited to prepare for our next event! 

Testing Center: 

 There were no testers to proctor this month. 

 One I9 verification this month.    

Training: 

 Dylan our new CFII started company training the last week of November. He will be at our 

Independence location twice a week after the first of the year.  

Maintenance: 

 We are still offering a 15% discount to first-time maintenance customers. 

 Mechanics have been keeping busy repairing company aircraft. 

 An annual inspection and ELT replacement was completed this month for a Light Sport Jabiru for 

a customer based out of Marion. 

 One of IIB’s tenants received repairs to a wheel pant and oil/oil filter change. 


